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Mr. Ramon Itall gg/MjS55 h'
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comnission Qm
Uranium Recovery Field Office h, Q.

P.O. Box 25325 rn
Denver, CO 80225 3 C

N
Re: United tiuclear Site ~

Dear Mr. IIall:

The United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has
received the draft amendment to the Source Material Licence
SUA-14";5 for the expansion of the Enhanced Evaporation System at
the subject facility. The amendment is for increasing the
c'.aporation capacity of the synt2m through the installation of
additional spray guns in the South Cell.

EPA concurs with the license modifications as proposed by your
Agency. The conditions stated in the license modification are
consistent with the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) of August

I1988 betwoon EPA Region 6 and the Nuclear Regulatory Commission
(NRC) Tegion 4.

If you have any questions, pleano contact me at (214) 655-6730.

G
Sincerely, j,e
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Shawn Ghose, RPM
OK/NM Superfund Enforcement
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